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The Commission met on Thursday, April 29, 2021, with Chair Sieben and Commissioners 
Means, Schuerger, Sullivan, and Tuma present. 
 
The following matters were taken up by the Commission: 
 
 
PL-9/C-20-801 
In the Matter of Honor the Earth’s October 27, 2020 Petition for Investigation and Complaint 
Concerning the Capacity of the Enbridge Mainline System 
 
Chair Sieben moved that the Commission: 
 

1. Find that it has jurisdiction to investigate the type of allegations raised in Honor the 
Earth’s Petition for Investigation about the Line 3 proceeding. 

 
2. Find that it does not currently have jurisdiction to investigate and provide relief as 

requested in Honor the Earth’s Petition for Investigation at this time because of the 
pending appeal. 

 
3. Dismiss Honor the Earth’s Petition for Investigation related to Line 3 without prejudice. 

 
The motion passed 5–0. 
 
Commissioner Schuerger moved that the Commission: 
 

1. Find that it has jurisdiction to investigate whether pipeline recertification is required 
pursuant to Minn. R. 7853.0800. 

 
2. Find that there are not reasonable grounds to investigate further and dismiss the 

Complaint regarding Lines 4 and 67. 
 
The motion passed 5–0. 
 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
APPROVED BY THE COMMISSION: July 21, 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Will Seuffert, Executive Secretary 
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